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Roxanne Maher

From: Anthony Favry <afavry@ledyard.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 10:04 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Cc: Jason S. Hartling; Naomi Rodriguez; Town Council Group; BOE@ledyard.net
Subject: Re: Fiscal Year 2023/2024 ASTE & Impact Aid Revenues
Attachments: image001.jpg

Good Evening Chairman Rodriguez, 
 
In response to your letter, the Board of Education is requesting to utilize Impact Aid funding for: 
(1) Ledyard High School Elevator: ~$210K 
(2) GHS Recommissioning: ~$73,300  
(3) Remainder of what is left (approx. $22K) to go towards the GFS/JWL playground, on top of the previous 
allocation in the Town’s approved Capital Plan. 
 
With respect to the ASTE funds requested, the Board of Education intends to utilize those funds for: 
(1) Ag Classroom multimedia equipment and interactive projector replacements: ~$27K 
(2) Update to the lightening system in the classrooms to LED: ~$12,500 
 
We look forward to your response coming out of your Town Council meeting tomorrow evening. 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Anthony Favry 
Chairman, Ledyard Board of Education 
 
 
On Tue, Jul 30, 2024 at 2:58 PM Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> wrote: 

 

Good Afternoon Mr. Hartling: 

  

In response to your letter dated July 15, 2024 regarding the  
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additional ASTE & Impact Aid revenues received for Fiscal Year 2023/2024 

please see a attached letter from Chairman Rodriguez.  

  

Thank you, 

Roxanne 

  

Roxanne M. Maher  

  

 

Administrative Assistant to  

the Ledyard Town Council 

(860) 464-3203 

council@ledyardct.org 

  

Town Hall Hours:  

Monday – Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. 

CLOSED FRIDAYS  

  


